





Province helps Tsolum restoration effort

(Cont. from page 1)

By putting money into
the engineering report, the
ministry seems to have sig-
naled support to seeing the
project through.

A permanent cap for the
mine site, said TRRS
spokesperson Jack Minard,

will cost an estimated $4 to

$10 million.

In the fall of 2003
TimberWest built a wetland
designed to draw much of
the acidic coper leachate
out of the water,

So far the wetland has
been a success, Minard

said, but the wetland is not
a long term solution - he
estimated in another 10
years the copper and acidity
levels will begin to rise
again.

Minard said the wetland
is essentially buying time
until a permanent fix is put
in place.

“This a major first step in
that direction,” Minard said.

The Mining Association
of BC, Department of
Fisheries and Oceans and
TimberWest are also part-
ners, each contributing
additional money toward
the study.

Wayne White, head of the
TRRS mine site committee,
said the mining association
of BC has contributed
money and expertise in lay-
ing out the terms of refer-
ence for the engineering
study.

The ministry has put
some money into the
Tsolum in the past, includ-
ing $1.5 million toward a
cap in the late 80s.

But the cap covers just a
small area of the site and
while it has improved water
quality somewhat, the river
remained an inhospitable
place.

The plan is expected to go
out to tender in the next
month, with a final report
expected by late fall or early
winter.
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